
Mar 14, 2025 

Dance Teach-Out Advising Plan 
The BA in Dance is being discontinued and Dance courses will not be offered after Spring 2025. 

Students currently pursuing a BA in Dance who have not already done so should meet with Professor 
Kristen Daley (kristen.daley@sonoma.edu), the Theatre Arts and Dance Department Chair, as soon as 
possible to determine a path to transfer to another CSU Dance Program. 

Dance majors interested in staying at SSU and changing majors should check their SSU inbox for 
emails from teachout@sonoma.edu about the “Select a Major Workshop” on April 2. 

If you have questions about this plan, please email Professor Kristen Daley 
(kristen.daley@sonoma.edu), or teachout@sonoma.edu. 
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